
Dear legislators, 
 
I’m asking you to please reconsider the cap and trade bill. Here are a few of the reasons I feel it 
should be dropped or put to a vote of the people    
 
There are at least 12 counties that have signed proclamations opposing cap and trade.  
 
This bill will effect everyone in Oregon, not just the trucking and farming industry. The prices on 
personal fuel will increase, as well as products being trucked to stores. It will also increase our 
utility bills and many families can’t afford any increase.  
 
You are targeting small businesses with this tax. Some are living the American dream by 
owning their own business. They are prosperous because of our good economy but this tax will 
put a huge strain on them.  
 
The voters of Oregon should be able to vote on such a huge tax that you are trying to pass onto 
us.  
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Nancy Mackey 
 


